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coastwatch@gmail.com

From: Madore, David
Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 3:08 PM
To: Green, Robert L
Cc: Hallowell, Dawn
Subject: RE: Lincolnville Pier 

Hi Bob, 

Sen. Curry responded with a follow-up email last night. He writes: “Was there a request for a public hearing within 
the 20 day window? If so, will there be one scheduled?  Also is there a document you can share that spells out 
the criteria used in considering projects like this?” 

 

He and his constituents are under the impression that we are accepting public comment until mid-March. As 
Dawn and I discussed (previously) I have told the press that we are accepting public comment until mid-
February and looking to issue a decision in early March. If I need to correct that information in some way, 
please let me know asap. 

Best, 

Dave 

 
 

From: Green, Robert L <Robert.l.Green@maine.gov>  
Sent: Monday, January 03, 2022 4:42 PM 
To: Madore, David <David.Madore@maine.gov> 
Subject: RE: Lincolnville Pier  
 
As requested. 
 
Bob. 
 
Robert L. Green, Jr. 
Regional Licensing Manager, Central Maine 
Bureau of Land Resources 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 615-2214 / robert.l.green@maine.gov  
 
 
 

From: Madore, David <David.Madore@maine.gov>  
Sent: Monday, January 3, 2022 4:40 PM 
To: Green, Robert L <Robert.l.Green@maine.gov> 
Cc: Hallowell, Dawn <Dawn.Hallowell@maine.gov> 
Subject: RE: Lincolnville Pier  
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Hi Bob, 
When you have a minute, could you send me a copy of the application? Sen. Curry and his legislative aide have 
questions about the project and it might be helpful to them to have an understanding about what is being proposed. 
Thanks, 
Dave 
 

From: Green, Robert L <Robert.l.Green@maine.gov>  
Sent: Monday, January 03, 2022 4:06 PM 
To: Madore, David <David.Madore@maine.gov> 
Cc: Hallowell, Dawn <Dawn.Hallowell@maine.gov> 
Subject: RE: Lincolnville Pier  
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I received an email from Mr. Pincince with this attachment earlier this afternoon.  I have not had time today to look at 
this. 
 
Bob. 
 
Robert L. Green, Jr. 
Regional Licensing Manager, Central Maine 
Bureau of Land Resources 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 615-2214 / robert.l.green@maine.gov  
 
 
 
 
 

From: Madore, David <David.Madore@maine.gov>  
Sent: Monday, January 3, 2022 4:03 PM 
To: Green, Robert L <Robert.l.Green@maine.gov> 
Subject: Lincolnville Pier  
 
Hi Bob, 
Sen. Curry received the attached petition from John Pincince and others regarding the Lincolnville Pier project. I told him 
that I would forward it to you for the record and review. 
Best, 
Dave  
 
David R. Madore 
Deputy Commissioner 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 287-5842 (desk) 
www.maine.gov/dep 
 


